
As co-founder of Oregon Tilth and Ten Rivers Foodweb, and author of The Transition Document: Toward A Biologically Resilient 
Agriculture 4th edition and now 7th printing, I fully support the funding of the positions and work outlined in this bill. Hopefully this bill 
will continue the more than 40 years of work building an organically based, non toxic present and future for Oregonians.


